
From: Ben Roberts  
Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 5:47 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: New policy 
 

Hello, 
 
Regarding the new policy, restricting or removal agriculture that feeds the islands and 
coincidently the  we enjoy living with seems very counterproductive at this 
point? Especially in a food crisis where local Islands are days away from starvation if BC Ferrys 
stopped service. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ben Roberts 


